
The role of the
Human Rights Council
in ensuring a human
rights-based approach
to new and emerging
technologies

Invitation 
to a High Level Panel Discussion 
on the occasion of the 47th session
of the Human Rights Council:

15 June 2021 | 3 – 5pm CET

Registration

Should you wish to participate in the Q+A section, we kindly ask you to 
inscribe in the list of speakers by sending an email to genf-ov@bmeia.gv.at.

Please register in order to receive
the link to the event.
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